
March	3/2021	
Land	Conservation	Committee	
	
Attendees:	
Dr	A	Juhasz	
Joy	Schmidt	
David	Hoppe	
Martha	Maust	
	
Meeting	called	to	order	at	4:30pm	by	Dr.	Juhasz,	chair	
	
David	reported	that	a	survey	was	conducted	3	parcels	of	the	Long	Beach	Park	
adjacent	to	Stockwell	Woods	on	behalf	of	Save	the	Dunes.		And	David	will	update	us	
on	the	results	of	the	survey	when	available.	
	
There	will	be	a	subcommittee	meeting	about	the	Long	Beach	proposed	tree	
ordinance	with	Joy	Schmidt,	Dr	Juhasz,	Dr.	Lemay,	town	council	president	and	Tom	
Dolph,	steet	department	on	March	18.		Updates	on	the	meeting	will	be	reported	to	
the	committee.	
	
Rachel	Stadler	is	absent	today,	so	a	report	about	an	animal	exhibit	planned.	
	
Request	made	that	our	committee	organize	a	public	event	about	trees,	their	care,	
and	native	vs	invasive	trees.		Martha	will	try	to	contact	someone	who	may	be	able	to	
give	a	talk	on	this	subject.	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	5pm.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Martha	Maust	


